

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION



NOTICE OF VIOLATION CLOSURE LETTER

April 30, 2001

Peter W. Szymanski Installation Manager Stratford Army Engine Plant 550 Main Street Stratford, CT 06497

RE: Notice of Violation No. 14584

Dear Peter W. Szymanski:

This letter acknowledges receipt by the Department of Environmental Protection's Air Management Bureau of the certified compliance statement with supporting documentation submitted by Stratford Army Engine Plant on 10/20/00 in response to the above-referenced Notice of Violation.

Staff of the Air Bureau has completed its review of the compliance statement and supporting documentation. On 3/14/01, a compliance inspection appeared to confirm the materials submitted pursuant to the compliance statement. Based upon the representations made in your submittal and the Department's subsequent site inspection, it has been decided that no further action by the Department will be taken at this time regarding the violation(s) cited in the Notice. However, if the Department learns that the violation(s) alleged in said Notice have not been fully resolved as represented, or if other violations exist not addressed in said Notice, the Department may take formal enforcement action.

Please do not hesitate to contact Mark Potash at (860) 424-3028 should you have any questions or comments with regard to this correspondence.

Sincerely,

Dennis Demchak

Assistant Director

Bureau of Air Management

Compliance and Field Operations

4/30/200/ Date

(Printed on Recycled Paper)

79 Elm Street • Hartford, CT 06106 - 5127

http://dep.state.ct.us

An Equal Opportunity Employer